
Future of Lake Tahoe Airport
being devised
The future of Lake Tahoe Airport will be discussed Feb. 13 at
5:30pm at the South Lake Tahoe facility.

C&S Companies is developing, reviewing and creating an airport
master plan to address the airport’s needs.

The meeting will include a presentation of the master plan
process and a description of how the public can provide input
on  the  airport’s  future  use.  Following  the  presentation,
attendees will have the opportunity to visit various stations
focused on specific aspects of the master plan, and talk with
city staff and the planning team.

When available, a draft of the Airport Master Plan will be
online.
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